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Instructions for Reviewers  

Thank you for agreeing to do an anonymous peer review of a manuscript submitted to Hieronymus – 

Journal of Translation Studies and Terminology. We would like to ask you to read these instructions 

before filling out the Review Form.  

Hieronymus is the first Croatian journal dedicated exclusively to publishing research and professional 

articles in the field of translation studies and terminology. The journal has the following key goals: (1) to 

promote translation studies and terminology in Croatia and the broader region, where these two 

disciplines are not always recognized; and (2) to enhance local researchers’ visibility in the international 

translation studies community. 

The journal’s research section is reserved for articles reporting on quality empirical studies with clearly 

defined aims and methods. Small-scale, exploratory or pilot studies are welcome, on condition that they 

use rigorous, clearly described methodology and that the limitations of the study are clearly stated.  

Contributions by early career researchers (pre-Ph.D. or recently obtaining a Ph.D.) as well as young 

professionals are gladly accepted. 

In the professional section, the journal publishes articles dealing with relevant aspects of the 

professional practice. Again, submissions by early career authors are gladly accepted.  

In both sections of the journal, contributors from Croatia and the broader region are particularly 

welcome. 

Given the journal’s profile and aims, reviewers are requested to phrase their feedback in constructive 

terms, providing detailed suggestions on how the manuscript could be improved. If your 

recommendation is to reject the article, we also ask you to provide a specific, constructive rationale, 

useful to the author in his/her future work. Suggestions for stylistic improvements will also be 

appreciated.  

In addition to filling out the review form, reviewers may write their suggestions in the manuscript file, 

using the Track Changes option (CTRL+SHIFT+E) or adding Comments.  

Please remember that, although your feedback is anonymous, it will be read by a real person. The rule of 

thumb should be: phrase your remarks in a way that you would be comfortable giving them to a 

colleague face-to-face.  

For information on formatting, please consult the Style Sheet you should have received with these 

instructions.  
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